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Newsletters & Website Policy
www.1stbedhampton.co.uk
IMPORTANT:  If you do not return the form at the back or tell us otherwise we will assume that you are OK with photos of your child being on our website www.1stbedhampton.co.uk and in our Groups newletters.
We understand that some parents/ guardians would not wish for this to happen.  If that applies to you then please return the form at the back.  

VERSION Dated Nov 2014

Nigel Vosper


Booklet Author


NigelVosper@virginmedia.com
About this booklet:

[image: image5.wmf]These pages are simply to explain our policiesy on our website and our newletters.  Our main aim is for these items to be:

1. Safe to use.
2. Useful to use.

3. Easy to use. 
Note for those without the internet or email: 
[image: image6.wmf]Don’t feel left out. We will only be using this technology as a bonus.  Everything we do will still be communicated using the traditional methods. 
Scouting policy

[image: image7.wmf]Our website is developed in accordance with the scout organisations website rules and guidelines at www.Scouts.Org.Uk   
Photos: 
[image: image8.wmf]Many Parents/ Guardians enjoy seeing recent photos of  their children in newletters and on the website.  Some Parent/ Guardians would prefer this not to happen and we respect this right.  If this applies to you please indicate on the form and we will make sure that the web and newletters are checked before  publishing.
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Our website server is dedicated to our website (it’s not one of those free slow ones).  As a result its reliable and quick to get you the information you need.

Group Information

We have over 100 members in 1st Bedhampton Scout Group, supported by the dedicated teams of the local church, the executive, leaders, helpers, parents and other supporters.  

We aim to put all our newletters and event details on the website and keep it up to date.

Events

In 2013 we had over 80 events plus a weekly program that ran most weeks of the year. 
For the latest event information.

Text

Some sections make use of using text messages to advice on events coming up. Please let us know if you prefer not to receive these.

Just go to www.1stbedhampton.co.uk 

Help our group grow.

The website always can be improved and has proved to be a useful communication tool.  

We have a policy of not turning down Any offer of help   (whether on this website or in anything else).  

Social Media (including Facebook and Twitter)
The Group does not use these tools.
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THIS IS THE BACK OF THE RETURN SLIP





Please return the following to through your section or straight to Nigel Vosper





Childs Name _______________________


Delete as appropriate:


[ I give // I do not give ] permission for appropriate photos to be used at � HYPERLINK "http://www.1stbedhampton.co.uk" ��www.1stbedhampton.co.uk�


[ I give // I do not give ] permission for appropriate photos to be used in 1st Bedhamptons newletters.


[I would // would not ] like to receive emails telling me what is going on.





My email Address is 





 _________________________________________





 





Signed _______________________ Date ___________


	(Parent/Guardian)








1st Bedhampton Scout Group Web and Newletter Policy

